
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, March 4th: Outing at the Lexington Ice Center. Youth and others will leave the church at 

2:00 P.M. The tickets for age 10 and under are $ 15.00, over 10 years, tickets are $ 16.00  

Please note that the youth were planning an outing to Perfect North on Saturday but due to no 

snow, that trip was cancelled. 

 

Wednesday, March 8th: 4:00 P.M. – Jr. Chi Rho will meet at the church. 

 

Friday, March 10th: 7:15 A.M. – Breakfast Club will meet at the church. 

************************************************************* 

YOUTH CALENDAR 

Sunday, March 12th: Sunday movie night at 4:00 P.M. 

Sunday, March 19th: 4:00 P.M. Meaning of St. Patrick’s Day and party to follow  

*****************************************************************                                          

PASTORS CLASS: The pastor’s membership class will begin Wednesday, March 1st at 3:30 P.M.  

If your youth would like to participate in the class, please contact the church office. 

 

***************************************************************** 

Dear Church Family, 

Children’s Church is back! This wonderful resource is so important to our church and I need your 

help. I am organizing a calendar and activities. This week we learned a Bible verse and will continue 

working on memorizing verses with the goal of sharing our work with the congregation soon. Other 

activities I have planned are: 

-Making cards for those on our prayer concern list. 

-Learning about our church. For example, what does the Garden of Eden Ministry do? Why do people 

make bread each week? What in the world is a Green Chalice Committee? 

-Short weekly lesson from the “Solomon Says Devotional” 

-Crafts/coloring pages. 

If we all chip in a little bit of time we can make a BIG impact on the lives of our children. I will 

provide all materials and lessons. I just need YOU to volunteer 25 minutes of your time.  

Please call or text me if you have any questions or would like to sign up for the dates listed below.  

*I am planning two months at a time. 

Thanks in advance!           Cassie Moses 859-954-0571 

 

March 5: Devotion and cards for prayer list names 

March 12: Devotion and craft  

March 19:Let’s learn about our church  

March 26: Devotion and work on Bible verses 

April 2: Devotion and cards for prayer list 

April 9 EASTER **No Children’s Church 

April 16: Devotion and craft 

April 23: Let’s learn about our church 

April 30: Devotion and work on Bible verses 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

----Sandy Frederick is undergoing tests. Her address is 270 Switzer Pike…. 

 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

We want to thank everyone for their concerns and prayers and so many cards after my fall and the 

death of our cousin, Gayle Vaughn. We are so fortunate to be members of Cynthiana Christian 

Church, A People Who Care.”     Grady and Joan Lawson 

 

“Thank you for the love and support you sent our way during the time of our loss of family members. 

The many cards and a loaf of bread were appreciated. Also, thanks to Brad and the youth group for 

the Christmas poinsettia they delivered to us at Christmas time.” In love, Gerald and Bonnie Whalen 

 

A note of thanks to everyone that contributed to our 5th Sunday offering. A total of $ 1,359.00 was 

raised for Christian Care Communities. A note of thanks as well to those who contributed to our 

Week of Compassion offering. A total of $ 1,380.00 was raised to help those suffering around the 

world. 

********************************************************************** 

 

NEW ARRIVAL 

A note of congratulations is sent to Jacob and Breanna Kendall on the arrival of a daughter. Adelynn 

Rose Kendall was born February 20, 2023. She is welcomed home by her brother Emmett and Eli. 

Louis & Lisa Kendall are the paternal grandparents, the late Harold & Dolores Kendall and the late 

David & Doris Rose the paternal great grandparents. Debbie & Breck Caldwell are the maternal 

grandparents. Congratulations to the parents and their families. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: THOSE SERVING THE MONTH OF MARCH: 

Elders serving at the table: Jennifer Lyons, Marty Simpson 

Outreach Elders: Anna Bishop, Larry Carey, Victor Colvin 

Diaconate: Rebecca Crowther, Chair: Charlie Biancke, Donna Biancke, Valerie Cooley, Andy Peak, 

Linda Ross, Ann Swinford 

Communion Preparers: Kelly Kendall, Laura Ashbrook, Katie Duffie 

 

NEW WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Tuesday, March 7th from 7:00 – 8:00 P.M. a 10- week women’s Bible study will begin in the church 

fellowship hall. The study will be entitled, “The Most Misunderstood Women of the Bible.” The cost 

of the study book will be $ 15.00. Please contact Sherry Judy in the church office or at 859-333-9181 

for more information. 

 

Tuesday, March 21st, 11:00 A.M. – interested parties are invited to the home of Danny and Dawn 

Price at 969 Robinson Rd for lunch. After the meal, we will assemble Easter treats for our shut-ins. 

Please speak to, call or text Dawn at 859-588-2125 by March 11th to tell her you are coming. Please 

bring a pair of scissors and a glue stick (if it’s easy) and a bag of candy or some small item (if you 

like) that we can us to fill the little treat bags. 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

FAMILY FUN NIGHT 

Saturday, March 11th: Church wide 

family fun night at the church at 

6:00 P.M. Chili dogs, hot dogs, chips 

will be provided, you are asked to 

bring an appetizer to share. Please 

contact Kathy Brown for more 

information. 

 

 

CHURCH CABINET MEETING 

The Church Cabinet will meet in the 

conference room at 6:00 P.M. 

Monday, March 6th. 

 

OFFICIAL BOARD MEETING 

The Official Board will meet in the 

new fellowship hall at 7:00 P.M. 

Monday, March 6th. 

 

COMMUNITY PANTRY 

SUNDAY 

Sunday, March 5th is community 

pantry Sunday. Our church has been 

asked to donate spaghetti sauce again 

this month. You can also make a 

cash donation. Please make checks 

payable to Cynthiana Christian 

Church. 

 

MARCH BIRTHDAY 

CALENDAR 

(March 16th – 22nd) 

March 16th: Candy Bolin 

March 17th: Jaxon Brown, 

Miranda Beagle 

Campbell 

March 19th: Dale Duckworth 

March 20th: Jack Judy 

March 21st: Dalton Childers 

March 22nd: Charlene Dawson 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 
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Minister’s Message: 
  

        What exciting times are happening on the corner of Main and Mill. Last weekend we had 

over twenty-eight youth and adults attend the University of Kentucky women’s basketball 

game. We tried to cheer them on , but the University of Tennessee women did not allow that to 

happen. This Sunday our youth and adults will travel to the Lexington Ice Center for an 

afternoon of ice skating. We had to make alternate plans because there was very little snow at 

Perfect North. The group will leave the church at 2:00 P.M. with the skating session beginning 

at 3:30 P.M. The cost will be $ 15.00 for youth under 10, and $ 1.00 for those who are older. 

This includes skate rental. Please let Brad or the church office know if you will be able to 

attend. We would welcome all adults as well, relive some of your younger days on the ice. 

      

       The new women’s Bible study will begin next Tuesday at 7:00 P.M. in the fellowship hall. 

Sherry Judy is teaching the group and is excited to share that twenty-seven people have signed 

up. This is outstanding. Finally, our group dealing with grief will begin next Thursday,  

March 9th and will meet at 4:30 P.M. in the fellowship hall. The group will be led by Hospice 

counselor Mary McKenzie. If you need to contact her, please call 234-6462. She will then 

return your call. For this first session interested members will fill out some paper work and talk 

about the group and goals. If you plan on attending, please contact the church office and share 

that information. Those attending are asked to enter the fellowship hall by the covered drop off 

door. We have other groups using our facilities every Thursday. One final date I share with you, 

that being March 19th Danielle Collins will be meeting with us to talk about a new ministry in 

our community, it is a project called “Jackie’s House.” The time for that program will be  

7:00 P.M. We are hoping to have several in attendance to hear about this need in our 

community. Here is hoping to see you on Sunday. Our worship service this past Sunday was as 

large as I can remember for a long time. We will begin a new sermon series entitles, “The 

Colors of Lent.” 

                                                                                            ………Larry 

  

 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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